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We urge the Board to adopt a Final Rule incorporating without change the provisions of the Interim Final
Rule.

Thank you for your work on this issue. Your work and the actions of the LSC Board will improve access
to justice for our clients.

Sincerely,

Lois Wood
Executive Director

Linda Zazove
Deputy Director
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